
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ACCEPTANCE LETTER 

12th International Conference on Arabic Language 

Wednesday – Friday, October 16-18, 2019 

Gedung Merdeka/Universitas Padjadjaran, Dipatukur Campus 

Bandung, Indonesia 

 

26 Juli, 2019 

Dear BUHORI MUSLIM AND DARA MUBSHIRAH, 
UIN AR-RANIRY BANDA ACEH 

We are pleased to inform you that your peer-reviewed paper entitled 
 التناسب بين ميول الطلبة ومستوى كفائتهم اللغوية في السيطرة على اللغة العربية في قسم تعليم اللغة العربية بجامعة 

 الرانيري الإسلامية الحكومية بندا أتشيه 
 

has been accepted for oral presentation of PINBA 2019: 12th Pertemuan Ilmiah Internasional Bahasa 

Arab (12th International Conference on Arabic Language) organized by ittihadu mudarrisi al-lughah 

al-‘arabiyyah (IMLA) in cooperation with Universitas Padjadjaran, Indonesia. On benhalf of the 

committee we would like to thank you for taking part in this important event. 

The committee now needs to have confirmation from you that you will attend the conference to 

present your paper, notify us as soon as possible, and no later than August 2, 2019. Please kindly send 

your notification to our member (Nurfitriyani, +62 895-3731-67669). 

Please keep these points in mind when preparing your presentation: 

1. Acceptance letter will be sent via email to the primary presenter only, if you received this 

email, you are considerd the primary presenter. 

2. The presentation should be prepared in Arabic, English or Bahasa Indonesia. 

3. You have 15 minute slot to present your paper. 

4. All conference rooms are equiped with laptop computers. We ask speakers to not bring their 

own laptop. Instead, all PowerPoint files will need to be loaded onto the main conference 

computer and should be sent to our official email address (pinba12unpad@gmail.com) no 

later than August 15, 2019. Give your presentation file name as: name-title.ppt 

5. Please provide your contact information (phone and email) for the attendees by displaying it 

on your first PowerPoint slide. 

For the latest information please kindly check our official web https://pinba12.id . We look forward to 

welcoming you at Universitas Padjadjaran. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Dr. Ade Kosasih, M.Ag. 

Chairman of 12th PINBA Committee 
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